
Greetings Supervisors, CEO and Planning Dept. folks, 

 

    Although, I am a constituent of Ted Williams I feel it would be good  

to share my thoughts to you all.  Number one I very much support the  

Carbon Free Mendocino Resolution.  Secondly, in knowing the water and  

housing issues are at critical points for our county here is one  

approach that reduces extracting raw materials and utilizes waste while  

at the same time giving poor folks a way to create beautiful and durable  

living spaces. As an earth builder myself I highly recommend Cob.  For a  

good definition and of how Cob was reborn here on the pacific northwest  

-  

Also please do check out article  

here about Sonoma county's, Michael Elliott. I believe he would be able  

to offer a free consultation too. 

 

Thank you for listening and for your service to our beautiful county. 

 

Francesca Ciancutti 

 

 


